
Contact: 

04-02-2024 

Project Description 
 

The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

is designing improvements for the interchange 

along Interstate 95 (I-95) at U.S. 1 (exit 273) in 

Ormond Beach. The project also plans 

enhancements along U.S. 1 between Plantation 

Oaks Boulevard/Broadway Avenue and 

Destination Daytona Lane.  

The design proposes a Diverging Diamond 

Interchange (DDI) configuration, which improves 

operations and safety at the interchange by 

reducing conflict points for left-turning vehicles. A 

DDI also increases left turn capacity, minimizes 

traffic queues and eliminates existing substandard 

loop ramps.  

The project proposes widening U.S. 1 from two 

lanes to three in each direction, and adding 

shared-use paths to serve bicyclists, pedestrians, 

and other users.  

The project design follows the recommended 

alternative from the recently completed Project 

Development and Environment (PD&E) Study. 
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I-95 at U.S. 1 Interchange 
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Destination Daytona Lane 
 

Volusia County 

Financial Project Identification (FPID) Number: 419772-3 

Project Status & Estimated Costs*  

PD&E Study Completed - summer 2023 $           2.9 million 

Design: Ongoing - completion  late 2026 $         12.8 million 

Right of Way: Funded - spring 2025 $         38.4 million     

Construction: Funded - fall 2027 $          203 million    

*subject to change 

Kathleen Enot 
Consultant Project Manager 

386-943-5149 
Kathleen.Enot@dot.state.fl.us  
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Contact Information: 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, or family status. Persons 
wishing to express their concerns relative to FDOT compliance with Title VI may do so by contacting Melissa McKinney, FDOT 
District Five Title VI Coordinator, at Melissa.McKinney@dot.state.fl.us. 
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